
RESTORING COASTAL DUNES
We have had another successful year restoring 
coastal dunes. Over 10,000 seedlings were 
planted during winter in degraded areas to 
increase biodiversity, restore habitats and provide 
dune stability. Spring is a time for weed control 
works with contractors and Cottesloe Coastcare 
volunteers working hard to remove weeds before 
seeds set. In summer we will water and mulch new 
seedlings to help them survive the drier months. 
We ask that you please stay o�  the dunes and help 
our dune restoration projects thrive!

CAROLS ON HOLD
Due to COVID-19 event restrictions in place, Cottesloe 
Carols will not be on this year. The event would have 
required limited numbers in attendance and rather 
than having to exclude members of our community, a 
decision was made to cancel the event this year. Our 
concern for public safety and ensuring an inclusive 
event is paramount. The Town is looking at ways to 
bring Christmas cheer to our community and will keep 
you posted of what this will be over the coming weeks.

SAFE CROSSING IN COTT
A new crossing on Marine Parade near Gibney Street 
is now complete. It’s a great new asset for the Town, 
providing a safe place to cross Marine Parade in south 
Cottesloe, especially for the many families that live 
nearby and the residents of Curtin Heritage Living 
(Wearne Cottesloe), where the crossing is located. 
Mayor Angers and Deputy Mayor Young went for a 
stroll on the crossing earlier this month! 

COUNCIL MEETINGS
Council Agenda Forums are held on the third Tuesday 
of the month at 6pm and Council Meetings are held on 
the fourth Tuesday of the month at 6pm at Cottesloe 
Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, Cottesloe. Agendas 
are available at the Civic Centre or on our website. The 
next Agenda Forum is on Tuesday, 17 November and 
the next Council Meeting is on Tuesday, 24 November.
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GOLD FOR COTTESLOE!
This year, the Town of Cottesloe achieved Gold recognition as a 
Waterwise Council. Gold recognition is awarded for innovation 
and leadership in the pursuit of creating waterwise communities. 
The Town’s waterwise verge policy, engagement with local 
schools, engagement with local developers to encourage 
participation in the waterwise development program and having 
a dedicated water management team succeeded in the Town 
achieving Gold status. Well done to everyone involved! 

FORESHORE UPGRADE WORKS COMPLETE
Upgrade work on the Cottesloe foreshore is complete, in time for the busy summer season. These works involved upgrades to terrace 
retaining walls, and refurbishment of stairs and ramps on the grass terrace at Cottesloe main beach. A key feature of these works is the 
construction of new stairs at the end of the accessible path, providing convenient and safe access to the sand for beach users.

Mayor Phil Angers and Deputy Mayor Lorraine Young admire the new stairs with local Brian Kent
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